Write Evaluation of Applicant Susan Finke

Monday, August 27, 2012

Dear Purdue University Calumet Graduate School of Education:

I am writing this letter to recommend Mr. Alex Criswell for acceptance into The Master of
Science in Education program at Purdue University Calumet, with an anticipated start date of
spring 2013. I have known Mr. Criswell for the duration of his college career; serving as his
mentor. He is an excellent role-model, and a well-rounded, hospitable person. He works well
with his peers and has demonstrated great potential for success when conversing and intermixing
with industry professionals. Alex possesses a warm sense of professional friendliness. He is
intelligent, highly motivated and caring for people who he associates with on a daily basis.

Currently, Alex is working toward his Master of Arts in Communication and Creative Arts;
however, he is considering pursuing his Master of Science in Education, while also working part
time. He is a remarkable young man capable of setting goals and achieving them. His experience
includes working in many aspects of the hospitality business management industry, ranging from
customer service, food and beverage to administrative duties. In addition to his scholastic
achievements, he has also excelled in many community-based organizations. He is an all-out,
goal orientated person with a drive to accomplish anything.

I highly recommend Alex Criswell for acceptance into The Master of Science in Education
graduate program at Purdue University Calumet. Please do not hesitate to contact me if I can be
of additional assistance.

Best,

Susan Finke, CHE, Ph.D. Candidate

- Department of Behavioral Sciences, Academic Advisor/Instructor
2200 169" Street
GYTE 171G
Hammond, IN 46323-2094
(219)989-2561 *Fax (219) 989-2689
susan.finke@purduecal.edu




